
Hi Allen - 
 
I just wanted to thank you for all of your great work on our Dream Cruise party.  Our guests had a 
great time and your efforts were a huge part of the success of the day.  I thought you might like 
to see this video of the day's events:  http://vimeo.com/14421382 
 
Thanks again for going the extra mile for us and for Ford. 
 
 
Cheers, 
 
Matt O'Mara 
General Manager 
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